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Save the Date! 

Bulldogs Rugby 
MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 

Senior Rugby 
Registration for the 2017 season is available online:  

http://www.bulldogsrugby.com/regInstruct.asp  

Junior Indoor Rugby 
Thanks to all coaches and volunteers for running the four junior indoor 
sessions throughout January and February. We had over 80 junior girls 
and boys participate, 31 of which were new players to the club! We are 
excited for the 2017 season!  

Registration 
Sunday, April 2 

Easter Rugby & 
Registration 
Saturday, April 15 
12pm - Touch at CSS 

2pm - Register at the 
Red Lion 

Registration 
Sunday, April 30 
10am - 12pm 

Quinte Sports and 
Wellness Centre 
(Fireplace Room) 

10am - 12pm 

Quinte Sports and 
Wellness Centre 
(Fireplace Room) 

Touch Rugby 
BELLEVILLE – This program is for boys and girls in grades 1 to 8. The 

cost for 8 weeks is $75, which includes a rugby ball and a t-shirt. Players 
can register on Sunday, April 2 & April 30 from 10am – 12pm at the 
Wellness Centre or they can register online via PayPal: 
www.bulldogsrugby.com/touchrugby.asp  
 

TRENTON – This program is for boys and girls in grades 4 to 8. The cost 

for 5 weeks is $60, which includes a rugby ball and a t-shirt. Players can 
register Tuesday, April 4 from 7 - 8pm at Trenton High School or they 
can register online via PayPal: www.bulldogsrugby.com/touchrugby.asp 

NEW! U15 Boys Team 
The Bulldogs will be running a new U15 boys’ team to allow more playing 
time for all athletes who register this season. Games will be played on 
Saturday mornings with two practices per week.  

Bulldog Cheers 
Cindy Nelles and Sara Svoboda 
represented the Bulldogs well at 
Rugby Canada’s weeklong training 
camp at Shawnigan Lake on 
Vancouver Island. Congratulations 
to Cindy who was selected to play in 
the Can-Am series in San Diego. 
Team Canada beat USA 39-5 in the 
first game and will play again on 
Saturday, April 1 at 6:00pm.   
 

Congratulations to Blake Reid for 

being named Rookie of the Year for 
the Trent Excalibur. Congratulations 
to Sara Svoboda who was selected 

as Athlete of the Year at Mac.  
 

Shout out to the Senior Men’s team 
who finished second at the RMC 7s 
tournament earlier this month.  
 

Congratulations to current and 
former Bulldogs Meghan Weinhold 

(Fair Play Award), Hunter Clement 

(MVP), Ryan Proteau (Fair Play 

Award), and Drake Bartholomew 

(MVP) for winning awards at the 
Loyalist Athletic Banquet earlier this 
month.  


